
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MVS Coordinator Position: The Washington, D.C. Mennonite Voluntary 

Service Unit (MVS) is seeking a Local Program Coordinator (LPC). This is a 

part-time, contractual position with an average of 15 hours per week. To apply, 

please send a résumé and letter of interest to: rebeccakraybill@gmail.com. 
 

Northern Virginia Mennonite Church Dedication: All are invited to come 

and help us celebrate the dedication of our renovated church building and new 

worship space at Daniels Run Peace Church (formerly Northern Virginia 

Mennonite Church) 3729 Old Lee Highway, Fairfax, VA 22030 on Sunday, 

February 5, at 3:00 p.m. Nancy Heisey, associate dean at Eastern Mennonite 

Seminary, will bring the message. Various local pastors and community 

leaders will bring congratulations and blessings.  
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A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

Prelude Lawrence Ressler 
 

Praising 
Call to Worship (adapted from Psalm 15) Sarah Hall 

     Leader: Who has the right to enter your tent, YHWH, 

          or to live on your holy mountain? 

     People: Those who conduct themselves with integrity, 

          and work for justice, 

          who speak the truth from their heart. 
Hymn: HWB 651 – I owe the Lord a morning song  Joanne Gallardo 

Lighting of the Peace Lamp Annabeth Roeschley 
 

Confessing 
Confession of Faith (based on I Corinthians 1:18-31) 

Hymn: STS 114 – God has chosen me  
 

Hearing the Word 
A Time for Children Michelle Burkholder 
 

Scripture Reading: 

     Micah 6:6-8 Sarah Hall 

     Matthew 5:1-12  

Message: Blessed Attitude Cynthia Lapp 

Hymn: HWB 230 – Blessed are the persecuted  
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Responding 
Responses to the Message 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Praying Together 
 

The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offertory  

     Prayer of Dedication  
 

Sending 
Benediction 

Hymn: HWB 366 – God of grace and God of glory  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              TODAY  NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Cheryl Fish-Parcham  Herb Reed 

Ushers: Karen Minatelli, Sara Person   
Nursery: Daron Showalter, Kirstin Docken Showalter  
Worship Arts: Meryt McGindley  Doris Bartel 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
                     Offering Last Week – $5,372  Weekly Goal – $5,638 
                                                                  Attendance – 132 

 

Lectionary scripture for next Sunday, February 5: 
Isaiah 58:1-12; Psalm 112:1-10; I Corinthians 2:1-16; Matthew 5:13-20 

 

 

CALENDAR 
 

Sun. 1/29—Cynthia Lapp preaches; Hospitality Night. 

Sun. 2/5—Cynthia Lapp preaches. 

Wed. 2/8—Pastorate, 7:15 p.m. 

Sun. 2/12—Michelle Burkholder preaches; fellowship meal; 

     Black Lives Matter group meets at church house, 6:30 p.m. 

Sun. 2/19—Dave Mishler, Allegheny Conference minister, preaches. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Licensing Meeting This Week: Michelle Burkholder and Cynthia Lapp will 

be traveling to Bedford, PA this Wednesday, Feb. 1, for Michelle’s interview 

for licensing with Allegheny Conference’s credentialing committee. Thank you 

for keeping this meeting in your prayers. 
 

Hospitality Night: The annual Hospitality Night is tonight! It should be a great 

night of fellowship for those who signed up. Guests and hosts should’ve 

received the appropriate information already, but if you have any last minute 

questions, contact Mary Jo Schumacher, Melanie Friesen, or Jonathan Miller. 

Also, feel free to take photos (if consented by all in the group) and email them 

to Jake Short to be shared on the HMC Facebook page for all to see. 
 

Thank You From CUCE: Thank you Hyattsville Mennonite Church for your 

donations of money, socks, underwear, and food for the Prince Georges Plaza 

Day Center. We are grateful to partner with local congregations to serve our 

neighbors who are in great need. If you would like to volunteer or visit the Day 

Center, you may contact Donny Phillips: donnyp@ccsimd.org. 
 

Adult Education: Join us for Sunday school in February, when we will have a 

four-week series on archaeology and the Bible. We will have multiple guest 

speakers coming to share their expertise. All are welcome! 
 

Queer Spirituality Retreat at Rolling Ridge: It is happening Feb. 3-5, 2017. 

This is a weekend for LGBTQ+ folks to connect in community and in nature. 

Join us for rest and reflection, hiking and eating, and simply being together in 

sacred space. It will be led by Michelle Burkholder and Annabeth Roeschley. 
 

Getting Involved At HMC: Are you looking to get more involved at HMC? 

Do you want to meet and learn to know better the people who attend church 

with you? If you answered yes to either or both of these questions, consider 

becoming an usher and/or nursery attendant! Both of these are great ways to 

interact with others, and offer flexibility with your commitment and schedule. 

For more information, contact Jake Short. 
 

 



 


